



Mr Rouman HRISTOV President of UDF 134, G.S. Rakovski Street 1000 Sofia Bulgaria

Brussels, 12 December 2019

Dear President,

I would like to thank you for the kind wishes you sent me on the occasion of my election as President of the European People's Party, at the Congress in Zagreb.

I am grateful for the broad support that I received from the delegates and I will do my utmost to be up to the task, in continuing the work of my predecessors. Together with the new Presidency, our heads of State and government, ministers and party presidents and all our member parties, groups and associations, I will keep upholding the values and principles of our political family, in order to build a better Europe for our citizens.

Best regards,

Delles Tun

Donald TUSK EPP President